PYMATUNING VALLEY LOCAL BOARD OF EDUCATION January 8, 2018

BUDGET MEETING MINUTES

The Pymatuning Valley Local Board of Education held a budget meeting on Monday, January 8, 2018 at 5:58 pm in the High School Lecture Room with the following members present: President Curt Harvey, Vice President Margaret Struna, Mr. Lee Hunt, Mr. Duane Marcy, and Mrs. Rebecca Waldo.

Treasurer Tom Brockway presented the FY2019 budget to the Board.

Mrs. Waldo made a motion at 6:02 pm to adjourn the meeting which was seconded by Mrs. Struna. Roll Call: Mrs. Waldo-Yes, Mrs. Struna-Yes, Mr. Hunt-Yes, Mr. Marcy, President Harvey-Yes. Motion passed.